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March 16, 2016

RE: Potential Sanitary Sewer Service for the
Paperchase Trail neighborhood

Dear Paperchase Trail and Hurdle Fence Drive Resident,

The Engineering Department has completed the design of the sanitary
sewers for the Paperchase Trail and Hurdle Fence Drive neighborhood. In
order to have an accurate cost estimate for the project, we have gone out to
bid for the project. The bids are currently due to be submitted at the end of
March. This should give the Engineering Department enough time to
evaluate the bids, determine if there are discrepancies, and provide
meaningful information to you, the neighborhood residents by the April 14"
Avon Water Pollution Control Authority (AWPCA) meeting.

Accordingly, the AWPCA is conducting an informational presentation on the
project on April 14, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Avon Town Hall Selectmen’s
Chambers. At that time, the Town will present the design, discuss cost

estimates, and provide an informational packet of materials.

It is the intention of the AWPCA to hear your comments, questions and
concerns at this meeting before deciding whether to pursue the project.

We will also reach out to the Avon Water Company and Connecticut Natural
Gas and ask them to attend.

We look forward to presenting the project and receiving your feedback.

Sincerely,

Lawrence E. Baril, P.E., GISP
Town Engineer

C: Brandon Robertson, Town Manager

Tim Foster, Superintendent of Sanitary Sewers
Avon Water Pollution Control Authority
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